COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TERENURE-RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE 1

Tuesday, January 10, 2006

QUESTION (10)

QUESTION: Cllr. Cáit Keane

"To ask the Manager to recommend that the Development Department and Planning Department liaise to ensure that SD05A/0905 planning application The Lawn Boden Park is developed in a sustainable manner to maintain the small open space that the children of the area have used for years, that this be done by means of a small area of land swap between the Council and developer."

REPLY:
Planning application Register Reference SD05A/0905 was received from Viscount Securities Ltd. on 09-Nov-2005 for 2 no. two storey 3 bed semi-detached houses and associated site works, fencing etc. all on 0.59ha site at The Lawn, Boden Park, Ballyboden, Dublin 16.  A decision is due in this case on or before 10-Jan-2006.

While the lands in question  are being used as play areas they are not registered to the Council and it is therefore a matter between the respective owners to agree an appropriate exchange.

